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The ONE CARE Board of Directors held its Annual General Meeting on June 29, 2017 at the Stratford Golf and 

Country Club in Stratford. 

Meeting Highlights: 

 

 The Board confirmed their Officers for the 2017/18 fiscal year: Bob Cook (Chair), Elvira Gaylor 

(Vice-Chair), Ollie Henry (Past Chair), Margaret Jack (Secretary), and Tom Prout (Treasurer). 

 The Board confirmed their Directors for the 2017/18 fiscal year: Marg Angus, Clarence Bos, 

Barry Cameron, Bob Cook, Elvira Gaylor, Ollie Henry, Margaret Jack, Gary Lloyd-Rees, Graham 

McEwan, Tom Prout, and Deb Shewfelt. 

 

The next Board Meeting will be held on October 31, 2017.  If you are interested in attending, please inform 

Lindsey Martchenko, Executive Assistant: lmartchenko@onecaresupport.ca. For further information on 

highlights, please contact Kathy Scanlon, Executive Director: kscanlon@onecaresupport.ca 
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